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Thursday 21st April 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer term. We hope the holidays were relaxing for you. We have pleasure in informing 
you of a few planned diary dates for this new term. Please note that these events are subject to change and 
additional letters including more details will be released in due course nearer to the event.  
 
Wednesday 20th April – School opens for Summer Term 2022 
 
Friday 22nd April – Years 3 & 4 Football versus Filby at home after school 
 
Friday 29th April – Years 5 & 6 Girls’ Football Team versus Martham at home after school 
 
Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday School Closed 
 
Tuesday 3rd May – Years 3 & 4 Football versus North Denes at home after school 
 
Wednesday 4th May – Years 5 & 6 Parent Briefing for Whitwell Hall Residential 3:30PM in the Junior Hall 
 
Thursday 5th May – Years 5 & 6 Boys’ Football Team versus North Denes at home after school 
 
Friday 6th May – Years 5 & 6 Girls’ Football Team versus North Denes away after school  
 
Monday 9th – Friday 13th May – KS2 SATS Week for Year 6 pupils 
 
Tuesday 10th May – Years 3 & 4 Football Team versus Martham at home after school  
 
Friday 13th May – Years 5 & 6 Girls’ and Boys’ Football Teams versus Filby at home after school 
 
Monday 16th – Friday 20th May – Years 5 & 6 Residential to Whitwell Hall 
 
Monday 16th – Friday 27th May – KS1 SATS for Year 2 pupils 
 
Tuesday 24th May – Years 5 & 6 Boys’ Football Team versus Southtown at home after school 
 
Tuesday 24th May – Year 2 Parents Briefing for How Hill Residential 3:30PM in the Infant Hall 
 
Friday 27th May – Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations Joint Schools Picnic on the Field at the Junior     
School - Kings and Queens Costume Day 
 
Saturday 28th May – Sunday 5th June – Half-Term 
 
Monday 6th June – Children Return 
 
Monday 6th – Friday 24th June – Year 4 Multiplication Check Window 
 
Monday 6th – Friday 10th June – Year 1 and Year 2 Re-Sits Phonics Screening Check 
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Wednesday 15th June – New Reception Parents Presentation 5PM  
 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th June – Infant & Junior Curriculum Science Week 
 
Wednesday 22nd June – New Year 3 Parents Presentation 5PM 
 
Monday 4th – 6th July – Year 6 High School Transition (dependent on High Schools) 
 
Monday 4th & 5th July – Ormesby Infant and Junior Schools Transition (further details to follow)  
 
Wednesday 6th July – Infant Sports’ Day and Picnic Lunch 
 
Thursday 7th July – Reserve Day for Infant Sports (in case of inclement weather) 
 
Friday 8th July – Year 2 Leavers’ BBQ after school 
 
Friday 8th July – End of Year Reports to Parents 
 
Monday 11th July – Years 3 & 4 Sports’ Day in the afternoon 
 
Tuesday 12th July – Years 5 & 6 Sports’ Day in the afternoon 
 
Wednesday 13th July – KS2 Reserve Sports’ Day (in case of inclement weather) 
 
Thursday 14th July – Attendance Reward Trip TBC 
 
Friday 15th July – PTFA Summer Fayre TBC 
 
Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th July – Year 2 Residential to How Hill 
 
Tuesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ and Rounders after school 
 
Wednesday 20th July – Year 6 to Pleasurewood Hills 
 
Thursday 21st July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 10:00AM  
 
      -  Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly 2:00PM 
 
      -  End of Term 
 
Tuesday 6th September – Children return for the Autumn Term 2022 
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


